
Many Motors
On t he  R o a d  to I n d e p e n d e n c e

June 25, 2003

County of Ventura 
Commission for Women 
Ms. Diana Goodrow

Dear Commissioners,

I am writing this letter to you on behalf of the women who use the Department of Child 
Support Services to collect their child support.

My wish is for there to be an oversight committee formed where women can log or voice 
concerns and complaints about the Child Support Services without fear of a file being 
closed. This oversight committee would be for the purpose of gathering information only 
that could later be evaluated and presented to the Board of Supervisors with 
recommendations for change.

My reason for such a request is enclosed. I received this letter from the Department of 
Child Support Services and found there is nowhere to turn for help. I understand there is 
not a quick fix for the system nor am I looking for this to effect my situation. Rather I am 
hoping for a place where women can voice their frustrations and possibly make some 
changes to the system in the long run.

Thank you for taking the time to read this letter. Please feel free to contact me should 
you have any questions regarding this matter and I hope the commission will consider 
forming an oversight committee for women to have a safe place to voice their concerns.

Sincerely,

Aurora William 
Director 
Many Motors
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